
Republic of the Philippines 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION 

Regional Office III 
 
 
CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM 
No. 40, series of 2021 
 
FOR : PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE HIGHER EDUCATION 

INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III 
 
ATTENTION : DIRECTORS/COORDINATORS OF THE OFFICE OF STUDENT 

SERVICES  
 
SUBJECT :  REQUEST FOR LISTS OF STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS AND STUDENT 

GOVERNMENTS 
 
Date : 26 MARCH 2021 
 

 
In reference to Republic Act (R.A.) 11055 otherwise known as the "Philippine Identification 
System Act" where every Philippine citizen and resident alien is required to register with the 
Philippine ID system, the Department of Finance (DOF) and the Philippine Statistics Authority 
(PSA) is partnering with the Commission on Higher Education (CHED) to expedite the online 
registration of individuals. 
 
Since the youth have greater access to smart devices, and are more active in social media 
and other online platforms and activities, they are seen to have the high potential to 
encourage and to assist household members to register for the Philippine Identification 
System (PhilSys). The PhilSys, as the government’s central identification platform, will also 
be used as the national database and registry for the COVID-19 vaccine delivery. Further, 
the PhilSys will enable easier access for the public to social services provided by the 
government. 
 
In view of the above, the CHEDRO-III requests the Directors/Coordinators of the Office of 
Student Services of all HEIs to submit their lists of all student organizations and student 
governments through the Google Form, which can be accessed at 
https://forms.gle/kwxf5m46gdW6qqEL7 on or before 30 March 2021. It is also requested 
that CHEDRO-III be informed of the submission once it is completed. 
 
The data that will be gathered shall be used as reference in the arrangement of a consultative 
meeting with these student organizations and student governments and PhilSys. 
 
Should there be any further queries/clarification, the designated staff may directly coordinate 
with the Technical Division, at telephone number (045) 455-16-62 or email at 
chedro3@ched.gov.ph. 
 
For HEIs’ compliance, please. 
 
 
 
 
MARIA TERESITA MACANAS SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV 
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV  
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